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Proposed Watershed Property Boundary Line Agreement
Details:  City staff has received a request from property owners with parcels located west of the City's
watershed property to develop and enter into a boundary line agreement establishing a common
property line.  A memorandum with details regarding the request is attached for information.  Staff
reviewed the details of the memorandum with Council.
Presenter:  Steve Wall, Public Works Director
Recommended Action:  Provide direction for staff to develop a boundary line agreement with property
owners to the west of the City's Watershed Property for future Council consideration.
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